
Minutes of Draft Budget Plan Meeting of the Municipal District of Piltown 
 
Venue:   Meeting Room, Ferrybank Area Office  
Date of Meeting: 2nd November, 2016 at 12:45pm  
Cathaoirleach: Cllr. Ger Frisby 
Present:  Cllrs. Pat Dunphy, Eamon Aylward, Melissa O’Neill, Tomas Breathnach and 
   Fidelis Doherty 
In Attendance: Martin Prendiville, Head of Finance, Simon Walton, A/Director of Services, Kevin 

Hanley, Meetings Administrator, Ian Gardner, Area Engineer and Laura Murphy, 
A/Staff Officer 

 
 
Adoption of Draft Budget Plan 2017 
 
Martin Prendiville outlined to the Members the requirement to formally adopt a budgetary plan for the 
Municipal District and set out details of the General Municipal Allocation for the Municipal District of 
Piltown for 2017.  Following discussion and some clarification, it was; 
 
Proposed by Cllr. Aylward, seconded by Cllr. Doherty and agreed that the Draft Budget Plan 2017 for the 
Municipal District of Piltown be adopted, as presented. 
 
 
This concluded the business of the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed:___________________________   Dated:____________________ 
 Cathaoirleach 
 


